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Galloway Township, NJ- Dr. Judith Vogel, associate professor of Mathematics, will speak at 
Temple Emeth Shalom’s 17th annual “Salute to Stockton” lecture series, which features faculty 
members from The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey, on Friday, July 11.  
 
The speech will take place in the Temple sanctuary during Sabbath eve services starting at 7:30 
p.m. Temple Emeth Shalom is located at 8501 Ventnor Ave. in Margate. The event is free and 
open to the public. A question and answer period will follow the lecture.  
 
Dr. Vogel will present, “The Holocaust in Children’s Literature,” examining how to teach the 
Holocaust using children’s literature, when it is effective and when it is not. Dr. Vogel teaches a 
class on children and the Holocaust in Stockton’s Holocaust and Genocide Studies 
undergraduate program. 
 
Rabbi Gordon Geller, a longtime Stockton faculty member in the School of General Studies, 
said the talks are always one of the highlights of the year at his congregation as well as a 
cultural community highlight. 
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